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St. George’s Road, Wallasey, Wirral CH45 3NF
Tel: 0151 638 6014  Fax: 0151 638 8025
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Website: www.stgeorges.wirral.sch.uk

16th April 2018
Parents Evening Online Booking System.

Dear Parents/Carers 

Parents’ Evenings will be held on the 25th and 26th April 2018. This is an opportunity to come in to school and discuss your child’s progress with their teacher.

In January we launched a new online process for booking appointments through our new school app or the website. If you have not already done so you can download the School Spider app for free from the Apple App Store or Google Play on Android phones. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will be using the same system this term but parents of children from years 3-6 will be able to make appointments to see both maths and English teachers. These will be strictly five minute appointments with each teacher. Children from F2 to year 2 have the same teacher for both subjects and will have 10 minute appointments.

If you do not have access to a smartphone/tablet you can still book parents evenings via the parent log in on the school website. You can access this via the parent login tab on the top black bar on the school homepage. 

The link for logging in to parents’ evenings will be live from 9am on Tuesday 17th April. If you do not have your log in details or you are unable to access the internet please contact the school office or email schooloffice@stgeorges.wirral.sch.uk 


School Reports
[image: ]
Your child’s mid year report will be available online for you to view before parents’ evenings. To access the report, you must use the password you were given last July. If you require a reset please contact the school office.

You should log on at www.mychildsreport.co.uk

The Password and Username are both case sensitive and you should take care when entering them. 
You can only access one child with this set of Username and Password. If you have more than one child at school, you will have received multiple log on details. You will only be able to access the child's report that your password has given you rights to. No other parent can access your child's report.

If you would like further details about School PUPIL TRACKER, we suggest you visit www.schoolpupiltracker.co.uk/safe.php to read about how your child's information is kept secure online.

Many thanks
School Office




St George’s Primary School – Promoting ‘Respect, Resilience and Results’.
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